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27th September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It will not have escaped your notice that there are some significant issues with fuel supplies 
nationally. We are closely monitoring the potential impacts of this in schools, for example – the 
supplies of food to school kitchens, the ability of teachers and support staff who live some 
distance away to travel to their place of work and the difficulty some parents may have getting 
their children to school. 
 
We are working on contingencies with our suppliers and have plans in place to ensure children 
have cooked meals. Please be aware that menus may be subject to change from those published 
and alternative meals prepared based on deliveries and available food stock. 
 
To help to try and keep schools open and your children in school, it may be required to consider 
lift-sharing or asking your child to walk, cycle or scoot to school if you live within a 3-mile radius 
and it is safe enough to do so. I know from having my own children that this might not be popular 
with them, but given the loss of school time over the last 18 months, it is vital children are in 
school. 
 
At this point we believe there is no impact to school or public transport. 
 
In addition, the planned vaccination programme in secondary schools may also be disrupted, as 
staff and supplies of the vaccine may have been affected by the lack of fuel and delivery drivers. 
 
Once again, thank you so much for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Alun Williams 
CEO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


